

September 25, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Baord Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27<sup>th</sup> Floor Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: EB 2013: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited ("Toronto Hydro")
Application Regarding Regulation of Wireless Attachments.

Further to our letter dated September 20, 2013 (copy attached), Rogers no longer wishes to seek intervener status in respect to the above matter. We would ask that you cease processing the Rogers' intervener request letter which is hereby withdrawn.

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact me at 905-780-7077.

Yours truly,

John L. Armstrong
Municipal and Utility Af